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I support SB 210 because All Oregonians deserve fair elections. With Oregon 

refusing to update the voter roles every year, people who are no longer with us still 

receive ballots every election. I personally know 5 people who have received ballots 

years after they have passed away. And the system isn’t perfect. People can easily 

fill out a ballot and forge a signature. Voting is one of our most important duties as 

Oregonians and as Americans, and we deserve to have our voices heard. I don’t 

believe there’s been a fair election since mail in voting has taken place. We must do 

everything we can to ensure fair elections, and that starts with voter ID and voting in 

person!  


